
XXX XXX MP
House of Commons 
Westminster
London 
SW1A 0AA

[Date] 

Dear [MP’s name],

Benefit in Kind tax certainty 

I am writing to raise concerns about foresight of benefit-in-kind tax rates. I wanted to make you aware of the impact this is having on me and would appreciate it if you could raise these concerns with Treasury ministers ahead of the Budget on the 27th of October, please.  

I understand the Government is keen to encourage all of us to drive greener vehicles and I would like to be part of this change.

 I currently drive a [petrol/diesel] [private/company] car and would like to transition to a battery electric [company /salary sacrifice] car. Accessing a BEV [company /salary sacrifice] car would allow me to make the switch to zero emission motoring that I otherwise would not have been able to. 

I am, however, concerned that I will not have foresight of my future tax bill for this vehicle. BiK tax rates have been published until 2024/25 but I plan to use my next vehicle beyond this time. I am concerned that taxes on these vehicles could rapidly increase making it unaffordable for me in the future. I would like to know my full tax liability before I commit to making the switch. This puts me in a dilemma over what I should do. 

Please help by writing to the Chancellor and ask him to use his Budget to give drivers like me confidence to switch to zero emission vehicles. 

Yours sincerely,

[Your name]
[Your contact details:]

